
 

6028 Ebenezer Road 

Greenbrier, TN 37073-5764 

Phone: 615-643-0637 

Fax: 615-643-0639 

Email: office @ebenezergreenbrier.org 

Website: www.ebenezergreenbrier.com 

 

     LOVE GOD 

     LOVE GOD’S PEOPLE 

     LOVE THE PEOPLE GOD LOVES 
 

         December 5, 2021 
 

  Pastor: Bro. Chad Phelan 

  Interim Music Minister: CathyJean Spencer 

  Pianist: Donna Grace 

  Youth Minister: Larry Cantrell 

  Preschool Director: Bobbie Morgan 

  Children’s Director: Pam Hardy 

  Senior Adult Directors: Barbara Freeman & Vicki Clark 

  Ministry Assistant: Brenda Kelch 

   

  Sunday   
Deacon Prayer Time 8:50 AM 
   
Sunday School 9 AM on campus and through     
 Freeconference.com 

Morning Worship 10 AM 

 

Choir Practice 1:30 PM 

 

No Sunday Evening Services  

 

  Wednesday   

 Prayer Meeting on campus and through Freeconference.com 7 PM 

Ebenezer Happenings       
 

Today  Business Meeting 

 

December 7 Senior Christmas Luncheon 11 AM at North         
  Springfield Baptist 

 

  Deacon’s Meeting 

 

  Cookies with Santa 6 - 8 PM (Volunteers are need! 
   There is a sign up sheet in the sanctuary) 

 

December 11 Keenager Lunch 12 PM 

 

December 12 Christmas Cantata (morning service) 

 

  Happy Birthday Jesus Party 6 - 8 PM 

 

December 13 Church Office will be open 8 AM - 1 PM 

 

December 14 Church Office Closed 

 

December 18 Youth Christmas Party 

 

Sandwiches are needed for the Happy Birthday Jesus Party. Soups, 
drinks, and desserts will be provided. So sign up and make your    
favorite sandwiches! Sign up sheet on the table. 

   

Monthly Budget             $19,219.32 
Weekly need:                 $4,804.83 
Budget Need YTD       $230,631.84 
Actual Collected YTD  $218,969.38 
Behind YTD            $11,662.46 
 
Total collected in principal and  
fundraiser YTD             $37,456.79 

Our Goal Is 
$1,400 



Morning Worship 
 

 

Prelude                                                       Donna Grace & Jimmy Wilson 

 

Welcome of Guests  O Come, All Ye Faithful           89 

   

Announcements/Prayer                                             Deacon of the Week                            

 

Hymn   It Came upon the Midnight Clear         93               

 

Hymn   Hark! The Herald Angels Sing                         88 

   

Video   Lottie Moon  
                 
Hymn   Angels We Have Heard on High                   100           
   
Tithes & Offerings 

Offertory Meditation                Donna & Jimmy 

                                             

Special                One Small Child             Sanctuary Choir                                                      
  
Sermon            Realizing the Need for a Shepherd 
   Psalm 49:14-15             
                                    Bro. Chad Phelan 
 
Invitation          O Little Town of Bethlehem                      86 
 
Prayer 
 
Closing Chorus          Grace To You          663 

 

 

 

Deacon of the Week: Eddie Suter 
 
 
 

If you have any thing that needs to be added to the 
bulletin or someone who needs to be added to or 
removed from the prayer list, please email the 
church office at office@ebenezergreenbrier.org or 
call the church at (615)643-0637. 

Church Cleaning Schedule 
 

December 5 
 Dianne Evans, 
Claudia Bales   

                                                                                                                             
December 12 

Thom & Debi Wilson, 
Harvey Major 

Extended Session 
 

December 5 
Thom & Debi Wilson 

 
 

December 12 
Pam Orum,  

Janice Cohea 

Can't get out to do the shopping?  Help us meet our 
online goal by Building a Shoebox Online!  For $25, 
you will be able to choose specific items for your 
shoebox, leave a personalized note and photo and 
that also includes the shipping with tracking to know 
the area that your shoebox will be distributed! Scan 

the code located throughout the church building, go to the Ebenezer 
website or check the Facebook page for our Ebenezer Goal page!   

We will be delivering Church Member Christmas 
Cards! The postage for these Christmas cards will go 
to the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering. Instead of 
mailing your church family Christmas cards through 
the US Postal Service, you can place them in the box 
in the foyer and they will be delivered for you. You 
can place your money in the container in the foyer or turn it in 
through the offering plate in a Lottie Moon envelope. All cards must 
be placed in the box by Sunday, December 19. 

Cookies with Santa                                                                                                     

December 7 @ 6 PM 

We need volunteers! There is a signup sheet in the sanctuary 

Happy Birthday Jesus Party! 
December 12 @ 6 PM 

Sandwiches are needed! Soups, drinks, and desserts 
will be provided. So sign up and make your favorite 

sandwiches!  Sign up sheet is on the table in the sanctuary. 


